
While we look forward to a fulfilling 2024, let's pause and appreciate the progress we've
made in 2023. Change and improvements were constant with staff development,

adding new activities and outings and making improvements to our building. 

We would like to acknowledge Scull Construction and TSP, Inc. for helping us redesign
our space to expand the scope of our services and to serve more families. We expect

construction to start in the upcoming months, which will result in a temporary
relocation. Stay tuned for details! 

 As word spreads about the impact our services make on the lives of our caregivers and
their loved ones, we will have no problem filling our new space with new friends! 

 
Together, we will make 2024 a year of growth, innovation, and impact. 

We are grateful for the opportunity to serve our community and contribute to
improving the quality of people's lives. 

4110 Winfield St
Rapid City, SD 57701

Ph. 605.791.0436
management@blackhillsadc.com

www.adultdaycenterbh.com

If you know of a caregiver who could use a break-
whether it is for an hour or 40 hours per week, give us a

call at 605.791.0436 to schedule a tour.  
We are open Monday-Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.. 

We have limited openings for adults of all ages!

Thank You
Thank you to The Humane Society of the

Black Hills, Pegie Douglas, Modern
Warriors,  Deb & Stephen Bourdette,

John Backlund, Lisa Westlake, Michael &
Karen Smith, Black Hills Oral Surgery

Center, Seth & Connie Huntington,
Walter Boner, Judy & Bill Duhamel, Stan

Masada & Troy Falardeau, Rob & Kim
Peterson, Kenten & Deb Larson, Mr. &
Mrs. Claus, National Weather Service,
Kara & Murphy, Paster Mercer, Lily &

Floyd Lund & Bob Grimm Band.

Wish List
Vanilla Ice Cream / Root Beer

Gas Cards
Bingo Prizes

Baking Ingredients
Plastic Cutlery

Paper Plates/Red Solo Cups
Paper Towels/Baby Wipes

Decaf Coffee/Hot Chocolate Mix
Craft Supplies

Snacks

Volunteers!

The Adult Day Center of the Black Hills is a 501(c)3 non-profit. 

We need your help to spread the word about the life-
changing services we offer! Do you know of a youth, service,
professional, or church group looking for a local non-profit

to support? If so, please point them in our direction!

Follow the Adult Day Center of the 
Black Hills on Facebook! 

Wish List Thank You

HAPPY NEW YEAR!HAPPY NEW YEAR!



We will be hosting a Community Watch Party in partnership with
the NDSU/SDSU Extension offices.  Topics being covered include
Power of Attorney, Healthcare Directives/upholding your wishes
with dignity, and how to title your real estate & accounts.  Local
estate attorney and ADC Board Member, Kurt Solay of Nooney &
Solay Law Firm will be present for Questions! 
Call 605-269-0337 to register (free).

Would you like to be notified of future caregiver support/educational
opportunities? Please email management@blackhillsadc.com to receive our

monthly invites and announcements. 

Thursday, January 18 9:00 a.m.- 10:00 a.m.
Adult Day Center of the Black Hills

Adults who live independently and would benefit from socialization,
friendship, and/or access to the community through outings.
Adults who are diagnosed with dementia, Alzheimer’s, Traumatic
Brain Injury, Stroke recovery or other types of physical or cognitive
impairments.
Adults whose homes are not handicap accessible and need
assistance with personal cares/showers.
Adults who live with a caregiver and require supervision. 

If you know of anyone who would benefit from our services, please call
605-269-0337 today to schedule a tour! 


